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As an Oregon resident, I’m asking you to please support SB 181, which will prohibit 

state funding for experiments that cause the most suffering on dogs and cats at 

university laboratories. Additionally, I encourage expanding the bill to close down the 

OHSU primate facility in a responsible and humane way for all concerned—benefiting 

both the animals and the workers involved.  I was gratified The Humane World For 

Animals contacted me with information as to how to get my voice heard since 

observing film footage of the Primate Lab at OHSU.  I found the coverage deeply 

disturbing and was grateful to learn of the existence of SB 181.  Whether you care for 

animal rights or not, common decency should dictate your vote. 


